
19/5/2024 12:33 PM

Stadnik, Ruth E

From: GOODMAN Cary <Cary.GOODMAN@odot.oregon.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 11:36 AM

To: Stadnik, Ruth E

Subject: Amtrak ADA Upgrades to the Salem Railroad Station

 

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of Amtrak. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Ruth, 

 

ODOT is very aware of Amtrak’s proposed ADA upgrades work – most of which shall be on the passenger rail 

platform (property owned by UPRR) but also some related work that will be upon the adjacent Station Grounds 

property owned and managed by ODOT.  We appreciate all of Amtrak’s efforts to keep us fully informed and 

its willingness to adapt the proposed work if requested by ODOT and practical to do so. 

 

Best, 

 

Cary  

 

Cary Goodman 
Rail Asset Program Coordinator 

ODOT Public Transportation Division 

555 13th Street NE, Suite 3 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

971.332.0928 

cary.goodman@odot.oregon.gov 
 


